
Please Note: Only members current in their obligations to the synagogue are eligible
to receive the scholarship.
To be considered for a scholarship, please complete the application below and return it to the 
Synagogue office by April 30th, 2020. Awards are based on the number of applicants and 
funds available. Camp / Israel Trip financial statements are required with this application to 
process the request
Child’s Name: 
Parent’s Name: 
Address: 

Phone Number:
Email:
Name of Camp:
Address:Address:

Dates of Attendance:
Cost of Camp: 
Amount of Camp Not Covered by Other Stipends:
Have you also applied for a Dr. Arthur & Gladys Weiss Scholarship:  YES       NO
Please Attach Copy of Billing Statement

_____________________________________________
_____________________________________________
_____________________________________________
_____________________________________________
_____________________________________________
_____________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________
_____________________________________________

________________________________________
_____________________________________________

__________________

The Thumim Scholarship is pleased to announce camp scholarships are available again 
this year to Adath Israel families whose children will attend Jewish camp or travel to 
Israel. Multiple studies show the Jewish camp experience provides long term positive 
effects on Jewish identity and other life choices. During their lifetime, the Thumims, 
longtime members of Adath Israel, provided funds for these camp scholarships. Since 
their deaths, the camp scholarships have relied on individual donations, largely raised in 
honor of our Volunteer(s) of the Year. Last year and going forward into the future, Mark 
andand Luanne Paley have commited to help fund these scholarships with a significant 
donation. Individual donors are still needed to maximize the number of families this 
scholarship can assist. Please considering donating to the Thumim Scholarship 
throughout the year whenever you send a card, observe a yahrtzeit, celebrate a life 
cycle event, or to honors the Volunteer(s) this year in the fall.

The Thumim Scholarship Funded by Mark & Luanne Paley Application

Reminder: Submit this Application to the Office by April 30th, 2020


